
							
 

THE JORDANS PRAYERLETTER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JULY 15- SEPTEMBER 10 2020 
Dear Friends in Christ, 
 We greet you in Jesus name as we bring you up to date on the happenings over the past 2 ½ 
months.      
WE have had a number of the houses to have some men and ladies that have had many health 
problems and some have been in the hospital for minor problems but are now back in the 
homes and showing many improvements. A few of these precious souls have some mental 
difficulties because of their past lives and drug use but we now have seen much improvement 
in them.  They love the Bible studies and are growing in the Lord and trusting the Lord to help 
them through all of their problems.  We praise the Lord for answering prayers and trust the 
Lord they soon will accept Christ as their Saviour. 
 
WE have a few men in the house in Pelzer that only had the clothes that they were wearing 
when they came into the house, so we have purchased each of them 2 changes of clothes and 
they are so happy and are attending Church Services faithfully with us as well as others in the 
house for Sunday and Wednesday services.  We are trusting to see more of them saved soon. 
 
The Ladies House has really been a blessing as they are setting and waiting with the Bibles in 
front of them ready to hear the Word taught.  I am teaching the Bible verse by verse in each 
house and they are listening and asking questions because they are really concerned about 
their lives as well as their family members. Please pray as I teach that the Lord will give me the 
words that they will comprehend and apply it to their hearts. We are going slow and trusting 
that they will understand and grow in their spiritual lives. 

 
Please continue your faithful prayers for this needed ministry here in Anderson County. We see 
so many that need to hear the Word but are too busy to take time to listen, but there is NO 
TIME to stop trying to reach the lost. Christ is coming soon and the fields are white unto 
harvest. Please pray that the Lord will open hearts that MORE precious souls will be saved 
before IT’S TO LATE. 
 
In Service for the KING of KINGS, 
Brother Randall & Sister Linda 
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